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Hello Sisters. 

    If all of you are like me you are sick of this horrible grey weather and ready for spring!  Its super 

cold and I am so ready for the rain to be gone and have some beautiful days to planting flowers and 

laying in my hammock!  Hang in there, spring will be here before you know it.  

    Spring is a super busy time of year for our Chapter and as I write this newsletter I am super hopeful 

that during the next few months I get a chance to see each and every one of you over the next couple 

of months.  We have some amazing, fun, and entertaining events scheduled for the rest of the school 

year.  You will find details and dates for all the spring fundraisers, the Founders Day banquet and our 

end of the year party below in the newsletter.  This year we will have a meeting in March.  This is a 

super important meetings as we will vote on the revised chapter rules.  Huge thanks to Carol Smith 

who worked very hard to update the chapter rules to have them reflect the new constitutional 

amendments that were passed at last year’s International Conference.  All of you should have 

received a copy of the new chapter rules via email and had time to look over them.  If you have not 

please reach out to me and I will be sure you get a copy.  We will have our official vote at the meeting 

on March 19th and I hope you can all be present to cast your vote. 

     Finally, I have a room reserved for our state convention in June.  I would love you anyone would 

like to join me for the convention the more the merrier.  This year the convention will be in Arlington 

and I am super excited because I have never been to Arlington!  I look forward to learning about great 

new adventures in DKG and having the honor of bringing them back to our chapter.  The more 

members we can have attend the stronger our chapter will grow.  We have a lot of new members this 

year and some that are fairly young, so reach out to them and encourage them to attend the 

convention and even invite them to ride with you.  Together we can keep growing this amazing 

chapter!  
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Projects!! 
 

Each month we will be collecting for Teacher Showers, Treats for Teachers, and Books for Early Career 

Educators.   

 

 

 
Teacher Shower: 
Teacher Basket to "shower" a new HISD educator 
Please bring school supplies to help fill a basket 
to deliver to a new teacher in Humble ISD. A note 
will be placed in the basket with DKG information. 
These names are from the New Teacher Orientation. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Treats for Teachers: 
Bring treats to fill a basket for schools that don't 
have a PTO or PTA to support them. We want 
them to know that we care and we support them. 
We will be sure they know who/why we are giving 
them a basket of treats. I already have a list of schools. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BOOKS FOR EARLY CAREER EDUCATORS!                                                  

Marian Mannix 
BOOKS for SCHOOLS 📚📚📚 

Lambda Delta will once again collect new and gently-used 

books for needy elementary schools and Early Career Teachers.  

Bring them in each month. (There will also be an envelope if 

you want to give Marian some money to shop for used books in 

very good condition.)  
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Fundraisers!  Please join us for one or all events 

to help us raise money for our scholarship fund.  

Bring a friend!  Don’t have to be a members to 

attend one of these events!  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Salsa Canning!  

Come learn how to can fresh salsa!  Each participant 

will leave with two fresh jars of salsa canned and ready 

to go!  All ingredients provided including jars.  

Cost $25.00    Pick a Date!  3/24 0r 4/7 @ 2pm 

You can RSVP To Roni Jo or respond to the evite sent 

out! 

Location: Courtney’s House – 2066 Aspen Glade Drive, 

Kingwood, Tx 77339 

 

 

 
Spring Herb Planting 

Rescheduled Date – April 21st  

North Woodland Hills Subdivision Park  

3 herbs, pots and soil included.  Also instruction for 

planting and long term care will be provided.   

Light Refreshments Served.  

Cost $25.00  

RSVP to Roni Jo or Evite sent out 
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Chapter Events and Meetings: 

 

Tuesday, March 19, 2019 

Wellness Focus 
ISC Building 

 

Thursday, April 25, 2019 

Founder’s Day Banquet 

Italianos Humble ISD 

Cost is $25.00 Per Person 

See Flyer Below  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday, May 16, 2019 

Summer Here We Come Party 

Rhian Webb’s House 

 

 

 

 

*Meetings at the ISC: Social begins at 4:15pm 

and meeting is from 4:30 pm to 5:30pm 

 

 

 

 

 

State Conference Information  
June 20th – 22nd 

 

For More information check out the website below 

https://dkgtexasconvention2019.weebly.com/ 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Check out our new updated web page: 
 

https://dkglambdadelta.weebly.com/ 

Password for restricted page is: rose 

 

https://dkgtexasconvention2019.weebly.com/
https://dkglambdadelta.weebly.com/
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Lambda Delta Officers 

President: Roni Jo Frazier 

1st Vice President: Derry Summer 

2nd Vice President: Courtney McGrew 

Recording Secretary: Quinn Perkins 

Corresponding Secretary: Alicia Earp-Glazner 

Treasurer: Rhian Webb 

Parliamentarian: Carol Smith 
 

 

 

 

 

 

International Theme:  2016-2018 

Leading Women Educators Impacting Education Worldwide 

Alpha State Theme: 2017-2019 

Bridging Yesterday and Tomorrow 

Lambda Delta Theme: 2018 -2020 

Building a Strong Foundation  
  

 

 

 

 

NEWSLETTER  SUBMISSIONS 
Please send news submissions, additions or corrections for The Ledger to:   

Alicia Earp-Glazner @ Lambdadeltacsecretary@gmail.com 
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